
From: Vaughan, Jane M, NTWOP [jvaughan@att.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2006 2:47 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: KB32 
 
Hi Townda, 
 
I just realized that I should have corrected the control point for this license 
when I renewed it. 
 
Could you update your database to show the following phone number correction?  
It should be 570-799-1025. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jane Vaughan 
 
 


